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Hi Brian: 

  

I’m sending a quick e-mail regarding the application for a liquor store license at Madison 

Plaza.  I believe the application will be addressed at tomorrow’s ALRC meeting.  

Unfortunately we will not be able to attend. 

  

Both Chris and I oppose the application based on, but not limited to, the following:   

  

The applicant’s lack of experience in both liquor and retail sales 

We don’t feel a liquor store would be an asset for the neighborhood 

The building is poorly sited (it’s tucked into several buildings, lighting is insufficient, site 

lends itself to loitering) 

  

We hope you will consider our input at the hearing. 

  

Thanks. 

  

Jan and Chris Ogden 

Property owners:  4269 West Beltline Highway, Madison, WI 

                           5221 Hammersley Road, Madison, WI 

  

cres@terracom.net 
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